STATE OF TEXAS
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

We have no higher priority — no greater responsibility — than to
provide young Texans with the knowledge and skills to have successful lives
and lead Texas into the future. Across our great state, human resources
professionals play a vital role in ensuring our districts fulfill this

fundamental mission.

Human resources professionals are responsible for implementing
effective practices for the hiring of quality staff to teach young Texans and
keep schools running smoothly. They serve the needs of students, teachers
and administrators, creating a healthy environment in the best interest of the

students.

At this time, I encourage all Texans to join me in recognizing all of
our dedicated human resources professionals for the important role they play

in our educational system.

Therefore, I, Rick Perry, Governor of Texas, do hereby proclaim
October 9, 2013, to be

Texas Education Human Resources Day

in Texas, and urge the appropriate
recognition whereof.

In official recognition whereof,
[ hereby affix my signature this the
29™ day of August, 2013.
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